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Date: 15 June 2019 00:01:56

Dear Inspectorate,

I wish to further register my objections to this proposed development. As a member of
Greensforge Sailing Club I and we are not satisfied by the reports produced on behalf of
the applicants (not yet registered) and wish to state there is no common ground. The
building of any warehouses next to the reservoir will destroy any chance of sailing on this

facility.
Regards

Lyndon Beasley





